Regulations on Seat Belt Use

The State of North Carolina requires that seat belts be used by all drivers and front-seat passengers in most types of motor vehicles. To re-enforce and complement that requirement, it is the policy of the University of North Carolina that all persons (both employees and students) traveling in a State vehicle assigned to the University shall use available front and back seat belts. Failure to comply with this policy may result, at the option of the campus, in the withdrawal of an individual's privilege of using State vehicles.

[This is a rewrite of Administrative Memorandum #226.]